



"Thank you for your Service" Damien Wetzel from CE Veterans Council, presented a commemorative coin to honor our Veterans: Robert Sexton (Navy), Dave Kloack (Navy), Don Frohm (Navy), Jim Schneider (National Guard Army), Phil Bickel (National Guard), Ernie Hopson (Army), Tom Heikkinen (Army), Neil Childs (Army), Ron Bulthuis (Army), Frank Zimmerman (Air Force), Sherman Smith (Air Force) & Jim Campbell (Army). Absent: Harry Rhines (Army), Paul Lynch (Coast Guard) Herb Elfring (Army).







Jacksonian Board Members









Kitty Foster our Treasurer unable to attend.











































































